

H. N. 6 Ed. North

4452

St. James's Feb. 4th 1792

Donne II. 404

on 13. 11. 59

If Mr Ellis should accept the American Seal it will
rather surprise Me; Mr J. Gorman has desired that any
mark of favour I mean to grant him may precede his
resignation and that he may have three days notice
before the seals are required from what request I
think very reasonable.

I am glad to find Pitt has concluded so well
it does not make the conduct of the Buller less
reprehensible.

[Faint, illegible handwriting on lined paper]

4 Feb 1982